
RSVP Here by 6/10/24RSVP Here by 6/10/24

Incoming K-5 families are invited 
to join the Office of Curriculum and
Instruction for a presentation to gain
information that will help you learn tips
to keep your child's brain academically
engaged over the summer! Optional
summer activities will be shared. 

Child Care will be provided

Wednesday, June 12, 2024
6:30 PM-7:30 PM
West Belmar School

AVOIDING THE 
SUMMER SLIDE

Questions? Contact Mrs. Erin Embon
eembon@wallpublicschools.org

https://forms.gle/WP5DL7euvZTYavXG8
mailto:eembon@wallpublicschools.org

